GALLATIN COUNTY HIGH SCHOOL

DEPARTMENT
OF
AGRICULTURE

December 17*, 2014

Members of the Gallatin County Board of Education

Dear Sir or Madam:

We, the Agriculture Construction class, respectfully request your permission to accept a donation
from Rob and Jackie Scott. The donation of 2x4s, sand papet, and wood putty was given to the
class in order to maintain the shop wotk benches. This donation will teach the students how to
maintain and improve what resources we have.

We, the Agticulture Construction class, respectfully request your permission to accept a donation
from Rob and Jackie Scott, of saw blades (for coping, hack saws, and jigsaws) and 5 Philips head
screw drivers. Those items were desperately needed for wood working projects in class.

Sincerely,

Cortney Seott /C/@%&j { j
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Corttney Scott
Agticulture Educator
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